LADY HAWKINS' SCHOOL

& SIXTH FORM

KINGTON HEREFORDSHIRE HR5 3AR



1632

Founded

Acting Headteacher: Mr J Kay (BA Hons)
Tel. (01544) 230441 Fax: (01544) 230978 Email: enquiries@lhs.hereford.sch.uk

3rd April, 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: SCHOOL UNIFORM

I am writing to remind everyone that when we return to school after the Easter Holidays, students will be able to wear the Summer Uniform of Red Polo Shirt with the School Logo on.

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind Parents/Carers of the correct uniform as some students are coming into school inappropriately dressed. The only permitted items are as follows:

Red Polo Shirt with School Logo

Black v-neck Jumper with School Logo

Black school tailored trousers (not jeans) and not skinny cut

Black school skirt that touches the knee

Black, flat shoes – no trainers or boots. Shoes must be structured and not plimsolls or flimsy type pumps

No piercings apart from one plain stud in each ear

It is not my desire to have to discipline any student over non-compliance with the school dress code. However, should this be necessary then appropriate sanctions will be applied. All parents/carers have signed the agreement on the admissions form and I look forward to us all working together to maintain the good name of Lady Hawkins' School and its students.

Students must also come to school with the correct equipment for all lessons.

There are funds for anyone who may not be able to afford all the correct items and we will be pleased to assist if you contact the school.

Yours sincerely.

Headteacher









